
April 27, 2020 

Patrick Barney 
1720 N. Main St. 
Russell, KS 67665 
patrickbarney@gmail.com 
VIA ELECTRONIC SERVICE 

NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF LETTER OF PROTEST 

Re:  20-CONS-3253-CUIC 

Mr. Barney: 

We are in receipt of your March 9, 2020, Letter of Protest in this docket. A prehearing officer 
will be assigned and the matter set for a prehearing conference. You’ll receive additional 
correspondence regarding this information. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kelcey Marsh 
Kelcey Marsh 
Litigation Counsel 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
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Kansas Corporation Commission
/s/ Lynn M. Retz


